Dear Head Teacher and Governors,



Congratulations on becoming a 2021/22 Music Mark School!

Your school has been nominated by your local Music Service/Hub to become a Music Mark School. They have recognised the value that you place on music and asked us to add you to the growing number of Music Mark Schools we support across the UK as a Music Subject Association.

We would like to thank you for all the hard work you and your colleagues do to ensure that pupils at your school are able to access and engage with a high-quality music education. Your dedication to offering and delivering a broad and balanced curriculum is both welcomed and celebrated.

Below you will find an outline of the benefits of being a Music Mark School, of which a key benefit is access to our member-only content which includes guidance, teaching resources, and ideas to support the delivery of music. We also run member-only training and events and we will keep you updated with a monthly newsletter and a termly Music Mark Schools update.

<u>To accept this nomination and access these full Music Mark member benefits, please sign up to create your Music Mark website log-in HERE.*</u>

You will then be able to download the full <u>Schools Welcome Pack</u>, which includes your exclusive Music Mark School logo and a certificate you can print and display.

* Please note if you previously had a Music Mark website log-in, you will still need to sign-up, as the 2020/21 membership attached to this account will expire on 31st July.

Music Mark is able to champion Music Mark Schools through a partnership with <u>ABRSM</u> who are one of our Corporate Partners. To find out more about the work they do and some of the resources they could provide for your school, please visit: https://gb.abrsm.org/en/inspire/.

Our vision is for there to be excellent musical learning in and out of school which inspires and enriches the lives of all young people in the UK. We are working to achieve this with our members and partners, through supporting you, connecting you with your peers and influencing policymakers on your behalf.

Like you, we truly believe that every child and young person deserves a high-quality, diverse, inclusive music education and we thank you for all that you are doing. You can find out more about our mission and strategic aims here and please do let us know more about your work over the coming year!

Yours Sincerely,

Bridget Whyte Chief Executive

3. Dufte

PO Box 800, Winchester, SO21 2RY

Music Mark Schools

Music Mark Schools have been nominated for their recognition of the value of music as part of the curriculum and are actively engaged in improving music education provision within their school community. Music Mark Schools are eligible for numerous benefits:

Advocacy

- Music Service/Hub nomination of Music Mark School Members in recognition of their commitment to highquality music education
- MUSIC MUSIC MARK SCHOOL
- Use of exclusive Music Mark School logo
- Advocacy by Music Mark on behalf of schools with campaigns such as <u>Get Playing</u>, <u>#CanDoMusic</u> and <u>10 Things Schools Should Know About</u> Music
- Recognition of Hub/Service work within local schools

Website, Communications and Events

- Bespoke <u>2021/22 Welcome Pack</u>, including Music Mark School certificate and welcome letter from Music Mark CEO
- Member-only access to extensive library of <u>Resources</u>
- Regular mailings including the latest national and regional sector news and events
- Discounted delegate rates and priority booking for <u>Music Mark events</u>, <u>training courses</u> and <u>CPD activities</u>
- Publication and dissemination of schools' <u>success stories</u>
- Advertisement of latest school job openings and discount on <u>listings</u>



The delivery of this welcome pack is supported by <u>ABRSM</u> who are one of our Corporate Partners. To find out more information about the work they do and some of the resources they could provide for your school, please visit: https://gb.abrsm.org/en/inspire/.

PO Box 800, Winchester, SO21 2RY